
     
ASRT NEWS 

 

  
The ASRT is seeking    
public comment on the 
proposed practice     
standards, The ASRT 
Practice Standards for 
Medical Imaging and     
Radiation Therapy. 

The ASRT House of       
Delegates will consider 
these proposed revisions 
during the Annual        
Governance and House of 
Delegates Meeting, June 
26-28, 2020, in                
Albuquerque, New      
Mexico. 
 
To read more visit 

www.asrt.org 
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Happy New Years From the SDSRT 

 

The SDSRT Board would like to give a big New Years and cheer to 

all of the SDSRT members out there. Thank you so much for helping 

make 2019 so fun and we will be looking forward to a new year! 

SDSRT Voting Ballots Are In 

Voting for the SDSRT Board Members were from  

12/27/19 — 1/10/20 

Results for the new board members will be posted on the SDSRT 

website and also put in next month’s newsletter. 

For more information please visit SDSRT.org for more info! 

http://sdsrt.org/


Open Position with the SDSRT 

 

Executive Secretary / Webmaster 
 
 

Interested in getting more involved with the SDSRT? 

Check out this interesting opportunity! Pay will be $1,200.00 a year. Position is responsible 

for  updating the SDSRT website with the most recent news and  

information as well as other SDSRT board requests. This position is also responsible for 

maintenance and archiving of membership information. 

Must have time to commit to duties. October – April are the busiest months. 

 

To apply and for more information please visit SDSRT.org for more info! 

SDSRT Board Meetings 

The SDSRT have two meetings coming up:  

  

Interim Meeting: Thursday January 23rd 2020 at 7pm 

Winter Board Meeting: Feb 10th time TBA 

 

The Interim meeting will cover professionalism, proper channels of communi-

cation, and better ways that we, as the board, can keep everyone informed 

about potential changes in the SDSRT. Minutes for the meeting will be posted 

on SDSRT.org in February.  

 

For any other information check out our website 


